
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE: Y6 Residential  

 

I am writing to confirm that the Y6 residential trip will be going ahead from Friday 

24th November to Sunday 26th November. 

 

There will be a meeting for parents on Tuesday 7th November at Long Sutton 

Primary Academy. The meeting will start at 3.15. If you are attending, you can pick 

your children up early from us so as to give you time to get to the meeting. 

 

Payment options will be adjusted on ParentPay as soon as Mrs Woods returns. This 

will spread expected payments into the Spring Term as we are aware that due to 

issues with the organisation of this trip parents could possibly be under pressure to 

find the balance at short notice. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Rose 

Head Teacher - Mrs Valerie Rose 
 

Gedney Church End Primary Academy. 

Church End, Spalding PE12 0BU 

 


